
Hello 4 Morpurgo!!! 
 
How are you?  It seems like ages since I have seen your smiling faces!  How I miss them! 
How did you guys do with the logo challenge?  I haven’t heard from many of you.  You can 
email me through the school website and click on year 4 or year4jea@theparkfederation.org 
 
I hope you are all well and healthy.  Please do try to fit in some form of exercise everyday.   I 
have been following Joe Wicks on his daily PE sessions, he is a lot of fun. I must admit to making 
far too many daily trips to the fridge and the snacking cupboard.  The only way for me to feel 
less guilty is to have a PE session with Joe . 
 

 
 
How is everyone doing with their timestables?  Whose been getting 65/65 on the speed test? 
Please do keep practising. 
 
It’s the Easter holiday soon, I hope you really enjoy your break and enjoy all the scrummy 
chocolate eggs. There is an Easter Photo challenge whereby I am asking you to design an Easter 
Garden and email me a picture of it.  There are more instructions on the attached sheet.  Please 
read it carefully. 
 
Please do look after yourselves and do keep washing your hands.  I wish you all the best for the 
Easter Photo Challenge and look forward to seeing all the photographs.  
 
Lots of love, 
 
Ms Azram. 
 

 
 


